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Comments: Dear Ochoco National Forest,

 

I am writing in support of the Lemon Gulch trail network in the Ochoco National Forest. This project is clearly a

well thought out and well studied proposal that will help meet the current and future needs of recreation in the

Prineville community.

 

I come from a recreational community (not California, but Idaho) that offers many trails for all users.  From my

experience,  having designated trails pervents erosion crepe and vandelism.  This area can accomodate a wide

variety of users without negative impact on hunting or grazing rights in the time frame of these activities.  Pluse,

having a designated use area that can be monitored and maintaned in a healthy and respectful is responsible

land management.

 

I am a biker, hiker and horse back rider and look forward to having this area as another place to enjoy the

outdoor life style. 

 

Thank you, 


